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3 July, 2019.

Dear Parents / Carers

I am saddened to say that Mrs Lee~- Smith will be leaving us at the end of July. She has decided to
pursue o full time role which will mean a permanent position for the futwre, I am swre you will
appreciate this is a career advancement and like myself wish her well for the future.

I have considered very carefully the way forward and the implications for Year 4 children soon to
he year 5 who are at the heart of any decisions taken. With this in mind, I am delighted to
announce that we have secuwred the services of an experienced and enthusiastic teacher,

Mrs Hannah Smith. Mrs Smith brings high expectations and a love of teaching and is very keen to
establish a good working relationship with the children and yourselves and will be attending the
transition day on the 4™ July to get to know yowr children.

As you are aware, the children's well-heing and entitlement to- a quality education is and will
always be a priority. If yow should have any concerns or questions, please feel free to make an
appointment to discuss further.

Kind Regards

Karen Mowhray,
Head Teacher
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